
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Demarest PTO Newsletter 
Week of November 25, 2024 

 

 
UPCOMING CALENDAR 

 

November  
Wed 11/27 Thanksgiving Recess – Half Day 
Thu 11/28 –    
 Fri 11/29  Thanksgiving Recess – No School 
 

December  
Wed 12/4  Holiday Boutique – CRS 
Wed 12/4 DMS Musical Auditions, 3:15pm 
Thu 12/5  Holiday Boutique – DMS 
Fri 12/7  Spirit Friday 
Wed 12/11  Holiday Boutique – LLE 
Fri 12/14  Spirit Friday 
Tue 12/17 BOE COW and Regular Meeting, CRS, 7pm 
Wed 12/18 Staff Appreciation Luncheon 
Fri 12/20  Spirit Friday 
Fri 12/20 Holiday Craft & Snack Party – CRS, LLE 
Mon 12/23 Holiday Class Pizza Parties 
Mon 12/23 Holiday Recess – Half Day 
Tue 12/24 – Holiday Recess – School Closed 
 Tue 12/31 
 

NOTEWORTHY 
 

 
Winter Enrichment registration is still open! 
Visit www.flexacademies.com for registration. 
 

 

We encourage everyone to join the Demarest 
PTO! New members can purchase 
membership at 
demarestpto.membershiptoolkit.com. 

 
To access the PTO Directory and the Store, go 
to the App Store and download the 
Membership Toolkit app. 
 
Stay up to date by visiting our website at 
www.demarestpto.org. Like us on Facebook at 
Demarest PTO and follow us on Instagram at 
demarestpto. 

                                   
 

                                           

 
PRESIDENTS’ CORNER 

 

Hello Demarest Families, welcome to a short holiday week! We 
hope you all had a fantastic weekend. 
 
Let’s kick off the week with some well-deserved shoutouts: 
To the 5th & 6th Grade Dance Committee—thank you for 
turning the DMS Gym into the ultimate party zone! Over 145 
5th and 6th graders (and teachers!) lit up the dance floor at a 
glow-tastic soirée, and it couldn’t have happened without our 
incredible volunteers. You made the night truly unforgettable! 
 
And a massive thank you to our amazing Book Fair volunteers! 
From setup to breakdown—and every hour in between—your 
time and dedication brought smiles to countless young readers. 
 
Speaking of thanks, as we prepare to loosen our belts for that 
second (or third) helping of pie this Thanksgiving, let’s take a 
moment to celebrate you—the MVPs of our PTO lineup! 
 
Whether you've been helping out at events, lending a hand in 
classrooms, crafting our communications, planning activities, or 
simply showing up with an extra roll of tape when we needed it 
most, your efforts are the marshmallows to our sweet 
potatoes: they make everything better (and gooier—and we all 
know, the gooier the better!). 
 
From leading the charge at events to working your behind-the-
scenes magic, you’ve made our school community the ultimate 
stuffing. Like whipped cream on pumpkin pie, your 
contributions are the extra dollop of sweetness that completes 
it all. 
 
So, here's to you, our amazing volunteers! May your 
Thanksgiving be filled with love, laughter, and plenty of 
leftovers. We’re thankful for you! 
 
Happy Thanksgiving! 
Batool & Lauren 
Demarest PTO Co-Presidents  
president@demarestpto.org 
 
 
 

Demarest Parent Teacher Organization 
A Tradition of Serving Demarest Schools for Over 80 Years 



                                                                                                                             
DEMAREST PTO NEWS 

                  

 
 

 

 
The PTO Spring Fundraiser Committee would love to 
hear your ideas! Come share your thoughts on 
sponsorships and auction items as we brainstorm 
together. Join us Thursday, 12/5, from 7:45pm – 9pm! 
Signup to volunteer:  
www.signupgenius.com/go/8050D44ACA72BA6FB6-53159331-demarest 
 

 

 

 
Please be sure to create a FLEX account, add a saved 
payment method, and add your child’s info under “Add a 
Relationship” in advance so that your registration process 
goes smoothly. *Winter class description and schedules 
can also be found at www.demarestpto.org. 

 

 

 



                                                                                                                                                         
DEMAREST PTO NEWS – Cont’d 

 
Volunteers needed! 
Be a part of International 
Heritage Day 2025 and help 
represent a country! You don’t 
have to be from the country 
you’re representing! 
 

Always a highlight of our school 
year, International Heritage Day (IHD) celebrates the 
diversity of our community. Various countries are 
represented each year by families wanting to share 
world cultures with our kids through food, games, and 
activities.  The date for IHD 2025 is Saturday, 3/8 at 
Luther Lee Emerson School. If you are interested in 
representing a country or volunteering to help a 
country, please let us know by emailing: 
heritageday@demarestpto.org  
 
 

 
 

 

 
COMING SOON! Holiday Boutique at all three schools! 

 
 

 
Access to Membership Toolkit Directory is open for the 
2024 – 2025 school year! The Demarest PTO is an 
amazing non-profit organization, focused on supporting 
our children and schools. It’s easy and fast to join at 
www.demarestpto.org! Join today and start reaping the 
benefits! PTO Membership includes eligibility for PTO 
Committee positions, discounted admission for certain 
PTO-sponsored events, access to our online directory of 
PTO member families, and more! Be sure to purchase 
your membership today! 

 



 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 
 
 

 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdhteSA1l
onKFE0GVaOLysqBGzD1CDDpmgII0cLwVgOkcqggA/vie
wform  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Demarest Public Library is hosting a STEM4ALL series: 
11/18, 12/2, 12/9 4:15–5pm for students in Grades 5–8. 
 

Each class will start with a presentation, followed by fun, 
interactive experiments that educate the students in 
STEM related topics such as circuits, 
engineering/architecture, team building, energy, and 
chemistry. 
 

Please contact the library for more information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
COMMUNITY NEWS – Cont’d 

 

 

 
 

 


